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UPCOMING CHAMBER EVENTS 

 

Thursday, July 1: 

Nipomo Business Meeting 

8:30 to 9:30 am 

Nipomo Chamber office 
 

Wednesday, July 7: 

Nipomo Mixer & Cowork 

Space Open House 

5 to 7 pm 

Nipomo Chamber office 
 

Thursday, July 8: 

South County Chambers 

Ambassador Meeting 

8 to 9 am 

Quintessa Coffee Roasters 
 

Tuesday, July 13: 

Pismo Beach 

Business Meeting 

11 am to 12 noon 

SeaCrest OceanFront Hotel 
 

Thursday, July 15: 

Arroyo Grande 

Business Meeting 

8:30 to 9:30 am 

The Agrarian Hotel 
 

Friday, July 16: 

Grover Beach 

Business Meeting 

12 noon to 1 pm 

at GBeatZ, 675 W. Grand 
 

Wednesday, July 21: 

Chamber Breakfast 

7:30 to 9 am 

Fin’s Bar & Grill patio 
 

Thursday, July 22: 

Membership Coffee 

9 to 10 am 

Location to be announced 
 

Friday, July 23: 

Governmental Affairs 

Committee Meeting 

8 am to 9:15 am via Zoom 
 

Wednesday, July 28: 

Membership Mixer 

5-7 pm 

The Agrarian Hotel 

••• 

Please RSVP for all events 

on our Chamber website 

fered us beautiful weather and 
amazing ocean views. 
   We are really excited about 
businesses opening up again, 
and one of the industries that 
was hit the hardest is venues/
events. 
   More announcements: July 
15 is the reopening of The 
Great American Melodrama in 
Oceano, and tickets are availa-
ble now to see their opening 
show. The Clark Center for the 
Performing Arts is reopening 
as well, and they are now man-
aging Stone Soup Music Festi-
val, Food, & Street Fair. Save 
the dates for August 28-29 to 
enjoy this outdoor event in 

   We are thrilled to be back to 
in-person meetings and 
events! Seeing our members 
face to face and having those 
meaningful conversations is so 
valuable. We know that some 
people may not be ready for in-
person gatherings yet, so we 
still offer an option to call in to 
most meetings by phone. 
   On June 17 there was a 
sense of celebration in the air 
at our first in-person event in 
over a year: The State of South 
County breakfast on the roof-
top at Inn at the Pier. We also 
enjoyed our first in-person 
mixer at Vespera Resort on 
Pismo Beach on June 23. Both 
of these outdoor events of-

Grover Beach. The new Explora-
tion Discovery Center in Grover 
Beach, a fun place to bring the 
kids to inspire them to discover, 
explore, and dream, will have a 
soft opening on July 3 followed 
by a grand opening later this 
summer. The summer concerts 
are back in Arroyo Grande and 
Grover Beach starting July 4. And 
don’t forget about Big Ditch Mar-
ket in the Village of Arroyo 
Grande on the first Fridays of 
July (July 2), August (August 6), 
and September (September 3) 
from 4-8 pm for shopping, mu-
sic, food trucks, and fun. 
   See more local events on this 
page in the righthand column. 

Business of the Month: Avila Bay Athletic Club & Spa 

   The Marketing Committee of 
the South County Chambers of 
Commerce—a group of local 
business owners who represent 
various industries—selected 
Avila Bay Athletic Club & Spa as 
the Business of the Month for 
July. The club was nominated for 
their strict adherence to COVID 
safety protocols to keep their 
members safe. 
   Avila Bay Athletic Club & Spa is 
a full-service fitness tennis and 
swim club that incorporates a 
state-of-the-art fitness facility. 

Located in the beautiful Avila 
Valley, they offer over four resort
-like, tropical acres for all of your 
health and wellness needs. 

Their members enjoy glittering 
ozone-filtered swimming pools 
and hot tubs, seven lighted ten-
nis courts, state-of-the art fit-
ness facilities, cutting-edge 
group fitness/wellness classes, 
and healthy fresh food in the on-
site cafe. 
   Avila Bay Athletic Club & Spa is 
a wonderful place to hold 
events, too. They also have their 
own Avila Bay Wine Club. 
   They are located at 6699 Bay 
Laurel Place in Avila Beach. Call 
(805) 595-7600 for details. 

South County Business News 

Our first in-
person event 
since last March: 
The State of 
South County 
breakfast on the 
rooftop at Inn at 
the Pier on June 
17. 

https://www.facebook.com/avilabayclub/
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Update from Supervisor Lynn Compton, District 4: 

Oceano, Nipomo, and Arroyo Grande  

   Hi everyone! It was so nice to see 
many of your smiling faces at the South 
County Chamber event last month. After 
a year of lock-downs, it is extremely nice 
to be able to visit in person once 
again. As the year is in mid-swing, we 
are quite busy at the Board of Supervi-
sors having just come out of our annual 
budget hearings for the 2021-2022 
Budget cycle. This year was a little more 
challenging than most, as we were trying 
to mitigate the effects of the COVID-19 
impact on our residents. The budget 
book can be found online here. Besides 
recommendations, it contains a lot of 
interesting information about the Coun-
ty. It includes information about the top 
20 employers, median household in-
come, median home price and much 
more and general information on our 
county and statistics. As we have wit-
nessed, the last 15 months have been 
unpredictable both in terms of the 
health of our residents and the impacts 
of this crisis to the various depart-
ments. Protective orders from the Gover-
nor’s office have resulted in decreased 
consumer spending in some of our im-

portant business sectors, and this de-
crease has greatly impacted our reve-
nues, both here and at the state lev-
el. While we have indeed received assis-
tance from both the State and Federal 
government, we are aware that this as-
sistance is a one-time event and cannot 
possibly address all of the budget defi-
ciencies that have resulted from the 
virus.   
   With the cost of responding to the 
COVID-19 emergency and the anticipat-
ed shortfall of expected revenues, the 
Board of Supervisors modified the budg-
et in order to be prudent. The lack of 
sales tax revenue, hotel tax revenue, 
and government revenue has resulted in 
an estimated shortfall of over $25 mil-
lion dollars to the original county budget. 
The Board of Supervisors and County 
administrators worked hard to address 
the expected shortfall early and worked 
to ensure we maintained the maximum 
level of service possible for our county 
residents. 
   The original budget for FY 2021-22 
was close to $700 million. The budget 
funds almost 50 County departments 

and the almost 3000 employees who 
serve the citizens of our county. Our 
budget priorities are first and foremost 
to meet our legal mandates and meet 
our debt service requirements. Our short
-term priorities include: Homelessness 
(including detox and rehabilitation ser-
vices), COVID-19 pandemic responses, 
housing, and economic develop-
ment. Our long-term priorities are public 
safety (we did not cut any funding to this 
area) and the maintenance of our 
roads/bridge systems.   
   People often ask me where the money 
comes from for the budget and where it 
goes. Of the almost $700M million dol-
lar proposed budget, approximately 45% 
is revenue coming from the state and 
federal government. Most of that money 
is for specific mandated programs, many 
being health and welfare programs. 34% 
of the county’s revenues come from 
taxes, including property tax, sales tax, 
hotel occupancy tax, and a few others. I 
think it is important to know that 61% of 
your property taxes go to your local 

Update from Supervisor Dawn Ortiz-Legg, District 3: 

Avila Beach, Grover Beach, Pismo Beach, and San Luis Obispo  

    Hello South County Business Commu-
nity! It has been a fast-paced return to 
“normal” these past few weeks.  As Su-
pervisor Compton wrote, the Board of 
Supervisors adopted the 2021-22 budg-
et on June 14th. The next day, June 
15th, the Board discussed and agree-
ment on conceptual ways to invest SLO 
County’s American Rescue Plan Act 
funds.    
   The consensus was to divide $54.9 
million dollar into the three allowable 
categories:  Public Health, Restoration of 
Government Services and Water/Sewer/
Broadband infrastructure.  
   It is important to note about receiving 
one time funding of this size.  The allow-
able funding guidelines were estab-
lished by the Federal Government; the 
funds will be made available to qualify-
ing organizations through a 
“competitive” award process; and there 

must be oversight and transparency to 
ensure proper expenditures.  
   The largest amount has been designat-
ed for “Public Health” at $30 Million, 
where investments will be spread 
throughout the community at $14M, 
Business, Non-profits, and child-care at 
$9M, Housing and Homeless is $6M 
and overall administration of executing 
these funds at $1M.  
   Restoration of Government Services is 
a $10M allocation.  This category is de-
signed to help restore county services 
that were cut or severely impacted due 
to Covid-19 pandemic.  
   The Water, Sewer and Broadband cat-
egory is the type of infrastructure invest-
ment allowed under ARPA rules.  This 
grouping was provided $15M to invest 
throughout the county.   
   Supervisor Debbie Arnold and I were 
appointed to a sub-committee to deter-

mine how the ARPA funds are responsi-
bly spent in these categories and equally 
shared among the hardest hit business-
es and individuals in our County.  Our 
sub-committee, along with County staff, 
and local business leaders and commu-
nity advocates, will define a process to 
carefully determine qualifications and 
“competitive” award process I men-
tioned.   All eyes will be upon this pro-
cess.  
   Speaking of helping small businesses, 
recently the County of San Luis Obispo 
Board of Supervisors officially an-
nounced the successful completion of 
the Small Business Grant Program. The 
program is part of the Road to Recovery 
initiative to bring financial support to the 
small business community negatively 
impacted by COVID-19. By funding this 

Continued on page 10 

Continued on page 10 

https://www.slocounty.ca.gov/Departments/Administrative-Office/Administrative-and-Budget-Services.aspx


South County Chambers of Commerce 

Arroyo Grande News 

      Summer and the heat have arrived in 
Grover Beach and the South County. As 
we take a moment to enjoy all the busi-
nesses being open and hugging people 
that we may not have seen in person for 
many months, I wanted to take a mo-
ment to reflect on where Grover Beach 
is at. 
   I see a City with a great, hardworking 
staff that put together a strong, bal-
anced budget. We continue to provide 
the essential services as well as the day-
to-day services to our residents, busi-
nesses and visitors. We also have a very 
robust capital improvement program so 
be prepared to see lots of good work 

Grover Beach News 
happening around the city!  We will be 
completing installation of the 16th 
Street play equipment and look forward 
to a ribbon cutting ceremony on August 
3rd in conjunction with the Police De-
partment’s Annual Night Out event. In 
that same vicinity, the City will be up-
grading the sports court area of Men-
tone Basin Park and keeping the basin 
open to the public. Additionally, we have 
several street repair projects either un-
derway, including a light maintenance 
overlay project on numerous streets and 
a complete street reconstruction occur-
ring on 10th Street/Manhattan/
Seabright and Trouville. For more infor-

   Hello Chamber Partners: 
   It is such a positive time to be writing to you 
this month. Independence Day is upon us.  It is 
one of my very favorite holidays: when we gather 
as friends and family and celebrate what we all 
have in common as Americans. In an era when 
there are so many things that divide us, this is 
the one time we are All One. How special is 
that?! 
   I saw many of you at the State of the South 
County event a couple of weeks ago.  As I pre-
sented the State of the City of Arroyo Grande, 
five minutes went by so quickly that I didn't get 
to finish my update.  I am so pleased to report 
that Arroyo Grande has approved a structurally 
balanced budget yet again. Even though Covid 
has presented once-in-a-lifetime challenges, we 
got many important things done: the Bridge 
Street Bridge renovation, Ikeda Field ADA im-
provements, Olohan Alley repaving project, 
Housing Element Update, Circulation Plan Up-
date, HASLO Project approval, and more.  We 

also specifically set our minds to helping our 
businesses during the shutdown, including ap-
proving no-cost encroachment permits for 
parklets, parking lot use, street closures, busi-
ness assistance grants, Covid Superstar Awards, 
and more. We felt it was more important than 
ever to not only remove governmental barriers to 
business success, but we set out to give cash 
assistance and support.  We successfully part-
nered with the Chambers to administer some of 
these programs as well.  Our partnership with 
you all is stronger than ever. 
   If there is one thing we learned from this ex-
traordinary experience, it's that when we work 
together with the business community as a team 
with a purpose, we can not only weather storms 
but we can thrive.  I am so proud of our leader-
ship, our staff, and our businesses for innovat-
ing, perservering, and team-building through this 
challenging time.  Kudos to all. 
           Caren Ray Russom 
 Mayor, City of Arroyo Grande 

Pismo Beach News 

Welcome new 
Chamber 
members: 

Envoy Mortgage 
• 
Filthy Filly’s BBQ Food 
Truck & Catering 
• 
Foundation for the 
Performing Arts Center 
• 
Higher Way Travel 
• 
Jimmy Paulding for 
County Supervisor 
• 
Mike’s Record Rack 

     The Fourth of July fireworks show on 
the pier is back! We are delighted that 
we can continue this fine tradition again 
post pandemic. The show starts at 9 PM 
and of course, there will be no fog get-
ting in the way so visibility will be per-
fect! Our hotels continue to see strong 
demand for lodging as it did during the 
pandemic. Rates have risen as a result 
and downtown is as busy as ever.  
   Our Council approved paid parking on 
a portion of Price Street at our last Coun-

cil meeting. The purpose is to ensure 
that customers can find a place to park. 
The paid parking begins at noon until 6 
PM on Friday and 10 AM to 6 PM Satur-
day and Sunday. Those are the times 
when visitors are likely to take over the 
parking on Price and head to the beach 
which leaves our businesses on Price 
Street with no place for their customers 
to park. The paid parking extends from 
Pomeroy Avenue to San Luis Avenue.  

   Paid parking is a means to manage 
parking and the rates are adjusted to 
ensure that at least 15% of the spaces 
are available. People will pay for parking 
either with their time (looking for a 
space) or their money. All of the revenue 
collected goes back to improving parking 
and circulation efforts.  

••• 
 Ed Waage 
 Mayor, City of Pismo Beach 

mation on street projects, visit here for 
weekly updates. I could go on and on 
about other projects – such as Skate 
Park upgrades, road work, street light 
improvements, water and sewer line 
upgrades, to name just a few – so, yes, 
please be on the lookout for a city im-
provement project near you! 
   If you want to learn more about the 
City’s budget and the Capital Projects 
program – it can be found here. Enjoy 
the summer, enjoy the outdoors, enjoy 
your families and know that - “We Got 
This”…#GBTogether 
 Jeff Lee 
 Mayor, City of Grover Beach 

Page 3 

https://www.groverbeach.org/321/Measure-K-14-Street-Rehabilitation-Progr
https://www.grover.org/437/FY-2021-22-2022-23-Proposed-Budget
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Recent Ribbon Cuttings 

Congrats, Vespera Resort on Pismo Beach! 
 

We celebrated a ribbon cutting with Platinum Level Chair-
man's Circle Chamber member, Vespera Resort on Pismo 

Beach. Embodying an upscale beach house-inspired design, 
Vespera Resort offers a fun, active, and stylish escape for 

guests to relax, unwind, and enjoy the best of Pismo Beach. 
Their spacious, residential-style guest rooms and suites 

make you feel like you’re in your own private beach house, 
enjoying the surrounding surf, sky, and sand. Most rooms 

provide oversized bathrooms and oceanview balconies. Their 
on-site restaurant, Somerset Grill Pismo Beach, serves mar-

ket-fresh, regionally-inspired, classic seaside cuisine from 
their showcase open kitchen. Vespera Resort on Pismo 

Beach is located at 147 Stimson Ave. For more information, 
visit vesperapismobeach.com, or call (805) 773-1011.  

Congrats, Vai Athletica! 
 
We celebrated a ribbon cutting with new Chamber member Vai 
Athletica at our Chamber office in Arroyo Grande. Based in Ar-
royo Grande, Vai Athletica was started by three women with a 
shared goal to enhance and improve women’s athletic wear. 
Their product, a utility-based sports bra, provides four main 
functions to hold essential items and keep your day hands free. 
Their sports bra is suited for every lifestyle regardless of activity 
level. Vai Athletica sports bras are available online and also lo-
cally at The Natural Toolbox in the Pismo Beach Premium Out-
lets. Their locally made trucker hats—available online—support a 
local woman-owned business and over 10% of each sale bene-
fits a local cancer recovery center. Vai Athletica hosts live Insta-
gram Interviews every month with local, small-business owners 
especially women-owned businesses. For more information, visit 
vaiathletica.com, or call (805) 400-3123.  

Congrats, CoastHills Credit Union! 
 
Congrats to Founding Level Chairman's Circle 
Chamber member CoastHills Credit Union on their 
ribbon cutting to celebrate the grand reopening of 
their Nipomo branch. After considering feedback 
from their Nipomo customers, who said they prefer 
an in-person experience versus using the Interactive 
Teller Machines (ITMs), CoastHills recently renovat-
ed their Nipomo branch to remove the ITMs and add 
a teller line. They also recently welcomed a new 
branch manager. Their Nipomo branch is located at 
542 W Tefft St. For more information, please call 
(805) 733-7600. 

https://vesperapismobeach.com/
https://coasthills.coop/locations/california/nipomo-ca
https://vaiathletica.com/


https://www.solarponics.com/
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Recent Ribbon Cuttings 

Congrats, SLO Happy Homes!  
 

Shannon Bowdey is a Realtor and 
Listing Agent who serves all of SLO 
County with real estate needs. Her 

SLO Happy Homes | Keller Williams 
Realty Central Coast office is locat-

ed at 350 James Way in Pismo 
Beach. For more information, please 

visit slohappyhomes.com, or call 
(805) 458-5870.   

Congrats, Arroyo Grande Community Hospital! 
 
We celebrated a ribbon cutting with Chairman's 
Circle Chamber member Arroyo Grande Communi-
ty Hospital to commemorate their new emergency 
department. In recognition of this accomplish-
ment, hospital staff, physicians, volunteers, board 
members, donors, and South County Chambers of 
Commerce were invited to attend the ceremony in 
the hospital’s Legacy Garden. The new addition, 
which altered the façade of the hospital, features 
20 private treatment rooms compared to the 11-
bed ward and semi-private rooms that previously 
existed. There is also a specialized exam room 
and a remodeled lobby. 

Congrats, Geriatric Care Management 
and Dementia Consulting! 
 
Alexandra is a Geriatric Care Manager 
(GCM), a health and human services spe-
cialist who helps families who are con-
cerned about and caring for older rela-
tives. She is an experienced guide and 
resource for families of elders with chronic 
needs, including helping those suffering 
from Alzheimer’s disease, Parkinson’s, or 
general frailty and dependence. As a cre-
dentialed gerontologist and certified GCM 
who has worked with elders for 20 years, 
Alexandra says families are often unpre-
pared and unaware as to what to do. 
For more information, please visit 
alexandramorrisgcm.com, or call (805) 
441-7550.  

https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/
https://www.slohappyhomes.com/
https://alexandramorrisgcm.com/


Recent Ribbon Cuttings 

Ride Nipomo Equestrian Trail Alliance is a nonprofit organization 
dedicated to promoting equestrian interests on the Central 

Coast. Their goal is to work together with hikers, bikers, and 
equestrians to save our trails for future generations. For more 

information, visit ridenipomo.com, or call (805) 710-1361.  

South County Chambers of Commerce 
Page 7 

Congrats, Ride Nipomo Equestrian Trail Alliance!  

https://www.nanspreownedbooks.com/
https://www.ridenipomo.com/
https://www.ridenipomo.com/
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‘Visit Grover Beach’ tourism campaign launched June 30 

     GROVER BEACH — The City of Grover 
Beach, in partnership with South County 
Chambers of Commerce, just released a 
new website, logo, and social media 
channels to promote Grover Beach tour-
ism. 
   The new tourism brand, Visit Grover 
Beach, showcases the unique communi-
ty, businesses, recreational opportuni-
ties, and attractions to visitors who are 
considering Grover Beach as a destina-
tion in their Central Coast travels. 
   “Last year the City Council approved a 
business expansion and attraction strat-
egy to continue achieving a resilient and 
diverse economy in Grover Beach.” said 
Grover Beach City Manager Matt Bron-
son. “The Chamber and City identified 
tourism and tourism-related businesses 
as a priority sector along with special-
ized construction including engineering 
and architecture, technology companies, 
and businesses that require a broad-
band fiber network, cannabis, and ancil-
lary businesses.”  
   “We are very excited to launch tourism 
marketing for Grover Beach at a time 

when COVID restrictions are lifting and 
businesses and events are finally reo-
pening to serve more tourists,” said 
South County Chambers of Commerce 
President/CEO Jocelyn Brennan. “Grover 
Beach is underrepresented in the tour-
ism space, so this is a perfect opportuni-
ty to heighten awareness of this unique 
community in South San Luis Obispo 
County.” 
   Lovely Day Adventure Company—a 
local, creative consulting agency—
developed the website, logo, and social 
media for Visit Grover Beach after work-
ing with a stakeholder group represent-
ing multiple industries that reflected the 
diverse community of Grover Beach. The 

stakeholder group comprised of Grover 
Beach businesses in the lodging, retail, 
restaurant, salon, and personal service 
sectors. In addition, the Mayor, City 
Manager, and a City Councilmember 
participated along with staff of South 
County Chambers of Commerce. The 
Grover Beach City Council reviewed and 
approved the tourism marketing cam-
paign plan for Visit Grover Beach at their 
meeting on June 28. 
   The Visit Grover Beach website high-
lights things to do, places to stay, food 
options, shopping opportunities, local 
art, and events. There are fun itineraries 
available to plan a day in Grover Beach 
such as thrift store hunting, family fun, 
“cannabliss” tours, and food/drink pos-
sibilities. There is also a special Spotify 
playlist for Visit Grover Beach that cap-
tures the Grover Beach vibe. More at-
tractions and features will continue to 
be added. 
   Please share and stay connected with 
Visit Grover Beach via their website and 
social media channels. 

http://moneydebtandtaxes.com/
http://www.jeanniepleasant.com/
https://www.visitgroverbeach.com/


https://pismobeachvet.com/
https://solidrocktreatment.com/
https://plusmanagement.net/
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Shoppers can now earn bonus gift cards in the Buy Local program 

   GROVER BEACH — When a shopper or 
diner spends $100 or more at Grover 
Beach small businesses (in the retail, 
restaurant, brewery, winery, fitness, and 
salon/personal services sectors), they 
can upload their receipts and select 
from a list of 29 participating Grover 
Beach businesses to receive a gift card 
for $25—and now the Chamber will also 
add a surprise bonus gift card. To claim 
the gift cards, shoppers need to upload 
their receipts totaling $100 or more to 
southcountychambers.com and choose 
their preferred gift card. The selected 
gift card, and the bonus gift card, will be 
mailed to the recipient within one to two 
weeks. Receipts can be uploaded here. 
   Local residents and visitors can now 
choose from among 29 different free gift 
cards to participating Grover Beach busi-
nesses by shopping, dining, and support-
ing salon/personal care as well as fit-
ness services in Grover Beach. These 
gift cards will be available as supplies 
last. 
   Shoppers can choose free $25 gift 
cards from among these 29 participat-
ing businesses (while supplies last):  

school district. The County retains 
23 cents on each dollar for county 
services. 
   Of our expenditures, 40% goes to 
our Health & Human Services divi-
sion ($276M), 27% goes to our 
Public Protection division (Sheriff, 
Probation, etc.), 9% goes to Land 
Based Services ($63K), and 5% is 
usually reserved for contingencies.   
   With the cost of responding to 
the COVID-19 emergency, and the 
anticipated shortfall of expected 
revenues, the county made cuts to 
the budget and may need to make 
more as the year goes on. The lack 
of sales tax revenue, hotel tax reve-
nue, and government revenue has 
resulted in an estimated shortfall 
of over $32 million dollars to the 
original county budget. The Board 
of Supervisors and County Admin-
istration are working hard to ad-
dress this expected shortfall early 
and ensure the maximum level of 
service possible for the county 
citizens. 

District 4 Update from page 2 District 3 Update from page 2 

• 8575 Perfetto Caffe 

• Bittersweet Brewing Company 

• Brass & Needle Beauty Bar 

• Chameleon Style for the Home 

• Exfoliate Skin Therapy 

• First Class Seconds 

• Fuego 

• Grand Inspirations Home Furnish-
ings & Decor 

• Grover Station Grill 

• Julia's Juice Bar 

• La Casita Mexican Restaurant 

• Let's Wing It 

• Mike's Record Rack 

• Monarch Grove Winery 

• Nan's Pre-Owned Books 

• Pardon My French Bakery 

• Red Bee Coffee 

• Rib Line by the Beach 

• Salt & Stone Salon (formerly Tutta 
Bella Salon) 

• Second Chances Resale Store 

• Shamrock Thrift Shop 

• Shear Elegance 

• Studio 150 

• Studio 805 Salon 

• Surfside Deli 

• The Spoon Trade 

• Trinity Cyclery 

• Umi Sushi Pacifica 

• Yamato 
 
   Due to the overwhelming success of 
the Grover Beach Buy Local gift card 
program, the new limit for redemption 
amounts is $200 in gift cards (for $800 
worth of receipts).  
   In partnership with the South County 
Chambers of Commerce, the City of 
Grover Beach launched the #BuyLocal 
program in February 2021 as part of 
their ongoing efforts to stimulate the 
economy, retain local jobs, and help 
small businesses recover and thrive. To 
date the program has resulted in over 
$200K of spending in Grover Beach 
small businesses. The program will end 
by July 31st.   
   For further details, please visit south-
countychambers.com, or call (805) 489-
1488. 

   While this has been a challenging 
year thus far, we are in the process 
of putting together some financial 
programs to assist all the small 
businesses that are struggling out 
there.  Stay tuned for more updates 
from me on this subject.   
   I appreciate the difficult sacrifices 
made by our local businesses 
these last few months and look 
forward to our businesses being 
able to safely reopen. For ques-
tions regarding the ongoing safe re-
opening and COVID-19 in our coun-
ty, please visit readyslo.org.  It has 
certainly been a challenging one, 
and I know many of us are eager to 
return to normal.   
   Again, thank you for all each and 
every one of you do to support our 
community.  It is an honor to serve 
you all.  As always, please don’t 
hesitate to call my office if you 
have any questions or concerns 
about anything related to the Coun-
ty.   
  Respectfully, 
   Lynn Compton  
   Chairman of the Board of Supervisors 
   District 4 Supervisor 

program before the American Rescue Plan Act 
was signed into law, the County took a preemp-
tive step at delivering local relief dollars to the 
community.  
   The Small Business Grant Program originally 
earmarked $50,000 in micro-grants for small 
businesses in unincorporated areas. Due to 
demand, this was extended to $82,000 and 
helped 50 business, all under 50 employees, at 
different award levels.   
   This grant program was done with the tremen-
dous help from the Workforce Development 
staff as they provided the needed resources to 
create, review and authenticate all the applica-
tions.  I am very grateful to Dawn Boulanger and 
her staff at the Workforce Development Board 
for their expertise assisting in this process.  
In closing, I know the County Board of Supervi-
sors wants to ensure wise and fair investment 
throughout the County and help the business 
community and working families to rebound 
better than ever.   
    Respectfully,  
 Dawn Ortiz-Legg  
 San Luis Obispo County 
    District 3 Supervisor 



https://www.blankenburgproperties.com/
https://www.1stcapital.bank/
https://jimmypaulding.org/
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Welcome, Filthy Filly's BBQ Food Truck & Catering!  
 

Welcome to the Chamber, Filthy Filly's BBQ! They serve deli-
cious Santa Maria-style barbecue with a Filthy Filly's twist. 

Filthy Filly's food truck will be on site at our Nipomo Member-
ship Mixer and Cowork Space Open House on July 7 from 5 to 

7 pm. The location is our Chamber office in Nipomo at 239 
W. Tefft St. Santa Maria-style barbecue meal options will be 

available for purchase from Filthy Filly's BBQ onsite food 
truck. Guests of Chamber members are welcome to attend. 

Please RSVP for the Nipomo Membership Mixer and Cowork 
Space Open House on the Chamber website. To reach Filthy 

Filly’s, please call (805) 723-5095 or visit filthyfillys.com.   

Welcome to the Chamber, Envoy Mortgage! 
 
As a dedicated mortgage professional, Fernando's goal 
is to fulfill your dreams of homeownership. Based in 
South County, he works for Envoy Mortgage—a compa-
ny that offers some of the most competitive rates in 
the mortgage industry and provides impeccable service 
from start to close. Fernando is committed to deliver-
ing each borrower a hassle-free mortgage experience 
by providing breakthrough technology, transparent 
communication, unparalleled turn-times, and around-
the-clock attention to your loan. For more information, 
please contact Fernando at (805) 635-8381 . 

Welcome, Jimmy Paulding!  
 
Jimmy Paulding, an Arroyo Grande resident 
who is running for District 4 County Supervi-
sor, recently joined the Chamber as a new 
member. A South County native, Jimmy is 
currently serving as an Arroyo Grande City 
Councilmember. He also manages Paulding 
Law, a local law practice, where he practic-
es in the fields of estate planning and busi-
ness law. For more information about Jim-
my Paulding and his campaign, please visit 
jimmypaulding.org. 

New Chamber Member Highlights 

https://jimmypaulding.org/
https://www.envoymortgage.com/loan-officer/fernando-granados-paso-robles-ca/
https://www.filthyfillys.com/


https://www.themortgagehouse.com/SanLuisObispoBranch.html
https://www.fredericklaw.net/
https://3cenergy.org/transportation-programs/


New Chamber Member Highlights 

Welcome, Mike’s Record Rack!  
 

Welcome to the Chamber, Mike’s Record Rack of Grover Beach! 
Owner Mike Leming has been in the record and music business for 
over 40 years. He's always on the lookout for collections to buy and 

uses his extensive experience to find great buys through various 
suppliers to pass on to his customers. He buys vinyl, CDs, and 

tapes in good condition. His store features new and used records, 
CDs, cassettes, guitars, and more. Their grand opening celebration 

is scheduled for Saturday, July 3, from 10 am to 6 pm. There will 
be musical performances by Terry Lawless (11 am to 2 pm) and 

Natalie Haskins (3 pm to 5 pm). Mike's Record Rack is located at 
201 W. Grand Ave. in Grover Beach. For more information, please 

visit mikesrecordrackgb.com, or call (805) 202-8027.      

Welcome to the Chamber, Foundation for the Performing Arts Center! 
 
In partnership with the City of San Luis Obispo and Cal Poly, the Foun-
dation provides essential funding for the Performing Arts Center in San 
Luis Obispo, a place of great beauty and pride for our entire communi-
ty. They also support the School Matinee Programs, which bring thou-
sands of children to live performances every year. Their contribution to 
the PAC comes from the support of people and businesses in our com-
munity. Business partners receive numerous benefits for clients and 
employees and prominent recognition. By becoming a Business Part-
ner, your company will help the Foundation ensure that arts and cul-
ture thrive in our region. Your business will reach the Central Coast’s 
many arts patrons. For more information, please visit fpacslo.org. 

Welcome, Higher Way Travel!  
 
Higher Way Travel is a full-service, 420-forward trav-
el agency created to help elevate the experience of 
tourists attending various cannabis events. Over the 
past decade, the founders, April and Bobby, have 
attended countless cannabis events and embarked 
on numerous adventures together. Now, this canna-
bis power couple are putting their years of experi-
ence with travel and marijuana events to work for 
you—offering itineraries and friendly, personalized 
customer service to ensure that your trip to your 
chosen cannabis event, vacation, or destination is 
hassle-free. For details, visit higherwaytravel.com. 
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https://www.higherwaytravel.com/
https://fpacslo.org/
http://www.mikesrecordrackgb.com/


https://solidrocktreatment.com/
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The Great American Melodrama reopens in mid July 
   The wait may have been long, but that 
makes reuniting all the more sweet. With 
the recent steps forward in the state's reo-
pening process, The Melodrama is pleased 
to announce they are reopening on July 
15th. 
   After 15 long months, they get to return to 
what they do best: making a room full of 
the best patrons in the world laugh them-
selves silly. 
   They have three stellar shows lined up to 
fill the rest of your year with fun, and they 
will open this season with Comedy Tonight, 
a two-act vaudeville revue filled with puns, 
parodies, song, and dance starring some of 
your Melodrama favorites. Jam packed with 
laughter at every turn, Comedy Tonight will 
have you rolling in your seat. This will only 
be a two-act, two-hour evening.  
   For more information on upcoming 
shows, ticket sales, and their health/safety 
guidelines, please visit their website at 
americanmelodrama.com. 

https://business.southcountychambers.com/events/details/2021-july-sccc-nipomo-mixer
https://www.americanmelodrama.com/


https://business.southcountychambers.com/events/details/2021-july-sccc-breakfast-program
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Fireworks booth fundraiser for business recovery efforts 

   Thank you to our Chamber 
members, ambassadors, and 
Board members who generously 
volunteered their time at our 
fireworks booth in the Grover 
Beach Vons parking lot. All pro-
ceeds will help our efforts in sup-
porting local businesses. 
   Booth hours for the week of 
July 1-4 (while supplies last): 

• July 1 — 9 am to 7 pm 

• July 2 — 9 am to 9 pm 

• July 3 — 9 am to 9 pm 

• July 4 — 9 am to 9 pm 

Volunteers from left: 
Peggy Hoobery, Cosimo 

Allegretta, Frank Schiro, 
Linda Vleit, and Josh Hoobery 

(Peggy’s grandson). 

https://slosolstice.com/
https://www.garingtaylor.com/


https://business.southcountychambers.com/events/details/2021-july-sccc-mixer-hosted-by-the-agrarian-hotel
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Thank you, renewing Chamber members! 

Gracie Jiu-Jitsu Nipomo 
Loker Law, APC 
Essence Beauty Supply & Salon 
FOODJETS SLO County 
9Round Kickboxing 
Lisa Hensley- Arbonne Independ-
ent Consultant 
Eternity Telecommunications 
Douglas Elliman Real Estate- Greg 
Moore 
The Luffa Farm 
Truly Gifted 
GPS 
Fissori Real Estate Team 
Systems and Marketing Solutions 
New Beginnings Community 
Church of the Nazarene 
Lapp, Fatch, Myers & Gallagher 
Friends of the Arroyo Grande Li-
brary 
Taco Bell (Engen Enterprises, Inc.) 
Glenn Martin Company 
Verdin 
Sierra Body Shop LLC 
Breakaway Tours Wine and 
Events 

Grace Central Coast: Grace5Cities 
Campus 
Keller Williams - Keenan- Carter 
Group 
Sunshine & Reign Photography 
5 Cities Swim School 
Lets Wing It, Inc. 
Vista Lago Adventure Park 
Green Clean Machine 
Shannon Bowdey-SLO Happy 
Homes-Keller Williams Realty 
Central Coast 
Lovely Day Adventure Company 
RISE San Luis Obispo County 
United Way of SLO County 
VCA Animal Hospitals Inc 
Rotary Club of Grover Beach-Five 
Cities 
The Villages of San Luis Obispo 
Farrell Smyth Inc a Real Estate 
Company 
Inn at the Cove 
The Grand Bouquet Florist Inc 
Miner's ACE Hardware in Grover 
Beach and Arroyo Grande 
 

— We appreciate your support! 

Spend $100+ in Grover Beach, and choose from dozens of free $25 gift cards. 
 

Gift cards to 29 local businesses (two of them shown below) are included in the #BuyLocal program. 

SCAN HERE FOR MORE INFO 
ABOUT THE BUY LOCAL 
GIFT CARD PROGRAM 

Mike’s Record Rack 

Second Chances 
Resale Store 

https://www.southcountychambers.com/
https://www.jotform.com/form/210395640456052
http://www.mikesrecordrackgb.com/
https://www.captivehearts.org/second-chances-store.html
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   The Exploration Discovery Center is thrilled to an-
nounce they are getting so close to opening their 
Grover Beach location. Over the coming weeks they 
will be posting some sneak peaks on their Facebook 
page (be sure to follow them to get the details). They 
also will be having a soft opening starting on July 3rd 
from 10am-7pm. Grand Opening details will be an-
nounced soon.  

Exploration Discovery Center nears grand opening 

   All exhibits are now finished in the Exploration Discov-
ery Center. The water activity and the Egyptian pyramid 
were very last. The aquaponics is stocked with two tur-
tles and 40 koi fish. The Music Hut is full with toy instru-
ments to play with including a roll-out piano to step on. 
They are happy to provide a safe, fun, and interactive 
environment for kids to explore, dream, and discover the 
world. Visit them at 867 Ramona Ave. in Grover Beach. 

https://gbdiscoverycenter.org/
https://gbdiscoverycenter.org/
https://gbdiscoverycenter.org/
https://gbdiscoverycenter.org/


Chamber Board of Directors, Staff, & Ambassadors 

Board of Directors: 
Jill Quint 
Quintessa Coffee Roasters 

Chairperson 
 
Tony Goetz 
The Casitas of Arroyo Grande 
Immediate Past Chairperson 
 

Nicole Moore 
SeaCrest Oceanfront Resort 
Vice Chairperson 
 
Michael Specchierla 
SLO County Office of Education 
Treasurer 

 
Jeff Chambers, Tommy Hilfiger 
Secretary 
 
Ken Dalebout 
Dignity Health/AG Hospital 

 
Mary Gardner 
SLO Regional Transit Authority 
 
Shari Barnhart 
Mechanics Bank, Arroyo Grande 
 

Rudy Stowell 
Pure Bliss Spa 
 
Frank Schiro 
Mason Bar and Kitchen 
Rooster Creek Tavern 

Ty Ortiz 
Central Coast Party Factory 
 

Ron Reilly 
Garing, Taylor, & Associates 
 
Kim Banks, BBSI 
 
Kristen Palera, Inn at the Pier 

 
Tiffany Terra 
Home Instead Senior Care 
 
Chamber Staff: 
Jocelyn Brennan, President I CEO 
jocelyn@southcountychambers.com 

 
Ligia Zavala 

Chief Operations Officer 
ligia@southcountychambers.com 
 
Holly Leighton 
Marketing & Tourism 
holly@southcountychambers.com 

 
Megan Leininger, Manager 
California Welcome Center (CWC) 
megan@southcountychambers.com 
 
Maggie Villegas 

Visitor Services Assistant at CWC 
 
Marty Imes, Executive Director 
of Leadership South County 
marty@southcountychambers.com 

Michelle Lea, Bookkeeper 
 
 

Chamber Ambassadors: 
Kai Lynch 
Guild Mortgage Company 
Chairperson 
 
Kassi Dee 

Nan’s Pre-owned Books 
Kassi’s Book Hive 
Vice Chairperson 
 
Linda Vleit 
Linda Vleit Insurance Services 
 

Lettie Fuller 
Mechanics Bank in Grover Beach 
 
Sue MacCagno 
Associate member 
 

Mary Ishikawa 
Allstate Suncoast 
Insurance Services 
 
Kris Sinay 
Garing, Taylor & Associates 
 

Shannon Bowdey 
Keller Williams Realty CC 
 
Grace Lemos 
Achievement House Inc 
 

Kimberley Victor 
Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Fashions for a Purpose 

 
Cosimo Allegretta 
FoodJets SLO County 
 
Arlene Gee 
Gee Consulting 

 
Kim Banks, BBSI 
 
Samantha Coelho, C&H Storage 
Balanced Beauty Boutique 
 
Tara Hoffman 

Tara’s Mobile Footcare 
 
Vanessa Pronge 
Norwex Sales Consultant 
 
Erika Weber, VTC Enterprises 

 
Donna Milne, 1st Capital Bank 
 
Todd Huebler 
State Farm Insurance 
 
Geadell Giatti 

Grand Inspirations 
Home Furnishings & Décor 
 
Carole Brown 
Gold Coast Express Registration 
 

Rod Brown 
Geriatric Care Management 
and Dementia  Consulting 

Thank you to our Chairman’s Circle Sponsors! 
Founding Level Sponsors Diamond Level Sponsors 

Platinum Level Sponsors 

Gold Level Sponsors 



Nominate a Business of the Month 

     Local businesses contribute to our economy, provide jobs, and 
demonstrate leadership. Many of these local leaders also invest 
time and money by giving back to our community. This deserves 
recognition and celebration. For this reason, South County Cham-
bers of Commerce recognizes a Business of the Month.  
 
The SCCC Business of the Month Criteria: 
1. The business is a current SCCC Member in good standing.  
2. They conduct responsible, ethical business in South San Luis 
Obispo County: Avila Beach, Pismo Beach, Grover Beach, Oceano, 
Arroyo Grande, or Nipomo.  
3. They contribute significantly to the local economy and/or the 
local workforce.  
4. They have demonstrated leadership in the business community.  
 
     The business of the month is recognized in the South County 
Chambers (SCCC) newsletter, on social media, and on the radio. 
The SCCC Business of the Month is an automatic nominee for the 
SCCC Business of the Year Award. The SCCC Business of the Year 
is celebrated at the Annual Dinner and Recognition Awards at Villa 
Loriana later this fall. (Businesses are allowed to nominate them-
selves and SCCC Marketing Committee Members may also nomi-
nate businesses.)  
 

*** 
Please help us by nominating a local company for business of the 
month. Visit southcountychambers.com, and click on the Re-
sources tab to nominate a business—it could even be your own. 

South County Chambers of Commerce 

https://form.jotform.com/92936089637170
https://chambermaster.blob.core.windows.net/userfiles/UserFiles/chambers/815/CMS/page_content/Half-sheet-flyer-for-business-highlights(1).png
https://www.southcountychambers.com/stone-soup-music-festival/


Mailing address: PO Box  672 
Arroyo Grande, CA  93421 
 
800A West Branch Street 
Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 
 
239 W. Tefft Street 
Nipomo, CA 93444 
 
333 5 Cities Dr. Suite 100 
Pismo  Beach, CA  93449 
(California Welcome Center) 
 
Phone: (805) 489-1488 
Email: office@southcountychambers.com 
www.southcountychambers.com 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

https://business.southcountychambers.com/events/calendar

